
Dear Lord,  
  
We thank you for the gift of your son,  
Who came to save us from all that we 
have done wrong,  
 
We thank you that we can celebrate his 
birth during this period,  
 
Help us to remember this during this 
busy time.  
 
In Jesus' name  
  
Amen  
  
Bible Verse -  Luke 2:11   
          
For today in the city of David there 
has been born for you a Saviour, who 
is Christ the Lord.  

 

     
       Saint of the Week &  
  Worker of the Week  

 

 

ΣΦÔÈ $ÅÃÅÍÂÅÒ 
#ÈÒÉÓÔÍÁÓ #ÁÒÏÌ 3ÅÒÖÉÃÅ ÁÔ (ÅÒÎÅ 

(ÉÌÌ "ÁÐÔÉÓÔ #ÈÕÒÃÈ 
ͽ ΫȢΥΡÁÍ 

 

ΣΨÔÈ $ÅÃÅÍÂÅÒ 
#ÈÒÉÓÔÍÁÓ !ÒÏÕÎÄ ÔÈÅ 7ÏÒÌÄ 
#ÏÎÃÅÒÔ ÉÎ ÔÈÅ ÈÁÌÌ ͽ ΫȢΥΡÁÍ  

 
ΤΡÔÈ $ÅÃÅÍÂÅÒ  

3ÃÈÏÏÌ #ÌÏÓÅÓ ÁÔ ΣȢΥΡÐÍ ÆÏÒ 
#ÈÒÉÓÔÍÁÓ (ÏÌÉÄÁÙÓȢ 

#ÈÉÌÄÒÅÎ ÍÕÓÔ ÂÅ ÃÏÌÌÅÃÔÅÄ  
ÁÔ ΣȢΥΡ ÁÆÔÅÒ ÌÕÎÃÈ  

ɉÎÏÔ ÄÕÒÉÎÇ ÌÕÎÃÈ ÈÏÕÒɊ 
 

4ÈÕÒÓÄÁÙ ΧÔÈ *ÁÎÕÁÒÙ ΤΡΣΩ 
3ÃÈÏÏÌ ÒÅ-ÏÐÅÎÓ ͽ ΪȢΧΧÁÍ 

 
 
 

 

Workers of the  
Week  

 

/ƻƴƎǊŀǘǳƭŀǝƻƴǎ ǘƻ 
9ƭƛƧŀƘΣ WŀǾŀƴΣ {ŜōΣ [ƻƛǎΣ 
5ȅƭŀƴΣ 5ŀƛǎȅ ŀƴŘ !ƴŀƛǎ  
ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜƛǊ ŜȄŎŜƭƭŜƴǘ 
ǇǊŜǎŜƴǘŀǝƻƴΦ  ! ǊŀƉŜ 
ǿŀǎ ŘǊŀǿƴ ǘƻ ŎƘƻƻǎŜ 
ƻǳǊ ǿƛƴƴŜǊǎ ǿƘƻ  
ŘƛǎǇƭŀȅŜŘ ǘƘŜƛǊ ǿƻǊƪ ƛƴ 
ŀǎǎŜƳōƭȅΦ  

#ÌÁÓÓ $ÏÊÏ 7ÉÎÎÅÒÓ 
      
)ÎÄÉÖÉÄÕÁÌ 7ÉÎÎÅÒÓȡ  .ÉÎÁ ×ÉÔÈ άΨ $ÏÊÏ 0ÏÉÎÔÓȦ 7ÈÁÔ ÃÁÎ ×Å ÓÁÙ ÁÂÏÕÔ .ÉÎÁ ÔÈÁÔ ÈÁÓ ÎÏÔ 
ÁÌÒÅÁÄÙ ÂÅÅÎ ÓÁÉÄȩ 3ÈÅ ÉÓ ÃÏÎÓÉÓÔÅÎÔÌÙ ÎÅÁÒ ÔÈÅ ÔÏÐ ÏÆ ÈÅÒ ÃÌÁÓÓ ÌÅÁÄÅÒÂÏÁÒÄȟ ÁÌ×ÁÙÓ ÒÅÁÄÙ ÔÏ 
ÌÅÁÒÎ ÁÎÄ ÅÎÇÁÇÅÄ ÉÎ ÅÖÅÒÙ ÌÅÓÓÏÎ ÁÎÄ ÓÈÏ×Ó ÇÒÅÁÔ ËÉÎÄÎÅÓÓ ÁÎÄ ÅÍÐÁÔÈÙ ÔÈÒÏÕÇÈÏÕÔ ÔÈÅ 
×ÅÅËȢ 9ÏÕ ÁÒÅ Á ÄÅÓÅÒÖÅÄ $ÏÊÏ #ÈÁÍÐÉÏÎȦ 

 
#ÌÁÓÓ 7ÉÎÎÅÒȡ  #ÌÁÓÓ Ϋ ×ÉÔÈ ΧȟΧάΪ $ÏÊÏ 0ÏÉÎÔÓȦ ! ÓÕÐÅÒÂ ×ÅÅË ÆÏÒ #ÌÁÓÓ Ϋȟ ÂÕÔ ÔÈÅÙ ÏÎÌÙ 
ÊÕÓÔ ×ÏÎ ÔÈÅ ÃÏÍÐÅÔÉÔÉÏÎ ×ÉÔÈ Ô×Ï ÏÔÈÅÒ ÃÌÁÓÓÅÓ ×ÉÔÈÉÎ ΫΦ $ÏÊÏ 0ÏÉÎÔÓ ÏÆ ÔÈÅÍȢ #ÌÁÓÓ Ϋ ×ÏÎ 
ÔÈÅ ÍÁÊÏÒÉÔÙ ÏÆ ÔÈÅÉÒ ÐÏÉÎÔÓ ÆÏÒ ÁÃÔÉÖÅ ÌÉÓÔÅÎÉÎÇ ÔÈÉÓ ×ÅÅËȟ ×ÈÉÃÈ ÈÁÓ ÂÅÅÎ ÎÏÔÉÃÅÁÂÌÅ ÁÓ ÙÏÕ 
×ÁÌË ÐÁÓÔ ÔÈÅÉÒ ÃÌÁÓÓÒÏÏÍ ÁÎÄ ÔÈÅÙ ÁÒÅ ÑÕÉÅÔ ÁÎÄ ÆÏÃÕÓÅÄȢ 7Å ÁÒÅ ÖÅÒÙ ÐÒÏÕÄ ÏÆ ÙÏÕȢ +ÅÅÐ ÉÔ 
ÕÐȦ 
 

4ÏÐ 3ÃÏÒÅÓȡ 
   
2ÅÃÅÐÔÉÏÎȡ %ÖÅÌÙÎ ×ÉÔÈ ΨΩ $ÏÊÏ 0ÏÉÎÔÓȦ 
#ÌÁÓÓ Χȡ %ÄÅÎ ×ÉÔÈ ΩΩ $ÏÊÏ 0ÏÉÎÔÓȦ 
#ÌÁÓÓ Ψȡ 3ÉÅÎÎÁ ×ÉÔÈ Ϊέ $ÏÊÏ 0ÏÉÎÔÓȦ 
#ÌÁÓÓ Ωȡ 3ÙÌÖÉÁ ×ÉÔÈ ΫΫ $ÏÊÏ 0ÏÉÎÔÓȦ 
#ÌÁÓÓ Ϊȡ $ÊÁÎÇÏ ×ÉÔÈ ΪΩ $ÏÊÏ 0ÏÉÎÔÓȦ 
#ÌÁÓÓ Ϋȡ *ÏǟÒÅÙ ×ÉÔÈ ΫΪ $ÏÊÏ 0ÏÉÎÔÓȦ 
#ÌÁÓÓ άȡ .ÉÎÁ ×ÉÔÈ άΨ $ÏÊÏ 0ÏÉÎÔÓȦ 
 
 

Saint of the  
Week  

 

DǊŀŎŜ ŦƻǊ ǎƘƻǿƛƴƎ  
ǇŀǝŜƴŎŜ ŀƴŘ ƪƛƴŘƴŜǎǎ 
ǿƘŜƴ ƘŜƭǇƛƴƎ 9ǊƛŎŀ ƛƴ 
ŎƭŀǎǎΦ 

Dear Parents and carers please note clubs have now finished for this term.  A new leaflet with dates for 2017 
will be sent out next term.   

http://bible.knowing-jesus.com/Luke/2/11


St Judeċs Carol Service 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
It is that time of the year where we celebrate the birth of Jesus 

and think about the true meaning of Christmas.  
 
This year our service will be held on Wednesday 14 th  December at 
the Herne Hill Baptist Church at 9.30am . We will also be having 
a rehearsal on Tuesday 13 th  at 1.30pm . For both of these events 

we will need volunteers to help walk the children over to the 
church. Please would you let your class teacher know if you are 
able to help on either of these days.  
 
Thank you  
Mr Sharp.  

Volunteers Needed Weekly 
 
I am looking for a parent to volunteer on a trip to Ebony Horse  
Riding on 5th January and 9th February between 10.30 and 
12.30.  
 
If you are available please let me know. Thank you very much! 

  
Sorina Alexandru 
Learning Mentor 

Christmas parties  
 

All class Christmas Parties will be held in the  
afternoon ofé 

 
Monday 19th December 

This is an opportunity for your childôs class to  
celebrate Christmas together.  

Each class will play traditional party games, do 
some dancing and share food together. 

 
We would like each child to contribute  

to the party food.   
Your child will bring a note home from their teacher  
detailing  the type of food and amount we would like 
them to bring. (Eg: 6 satsumas). Please ensure your 
child brings his/her contribution on the Monday 

morning.   
 

(Please note :-  Food will not be received  
during the day via the school office) 

 
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 
  
As you know we are holding our Christmas Service at Herne 
Hill Baptist Church on Wednesday. We have an important  
rehearsal for the performance on Tuesday afternoon.   
 
We are still seeking willing volunteers to come and help to 
escort the children to and from the church.   Volunteers would 
be walking down with us at 1.30, sitting through the  
rehearsal and then walking back, we would be back by 3.15.  
 
All volunteers will be entered into a prize draw to win a bottle 
of Christmas Fizz - just to get into the Christmas spirit!  
  
Please see your class teacher for a chance to win!! 
  
Thank you, Miss New 

https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwibtd3s8KrQAhUBzxQKHVVlB2UQjRwIBw&url=https://abstract.desktopnexus.com/wallpaper/1632007/&bvm=bv.138493631,d.ZGg&psig=AFQjCNFSrCDfqR3PDkbHCUAmk_xfa9dx3g&ust=14793034


 

 

 

 

 

 

hƴ ²ŜŘƴŜǎŘŀȅ ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴ ŜƴƧƻȅŜŘ ŀ ŘŜƭƛŎƛƻǳǎ /ƘǊƛǎǘƳŀǎ ƭǳƴŎƘΣ ǇǳƭƭŜŘ /ƘǊƛǎǘƳŀǎ 
/ǊŀŎƪŜǊǎ ŀƴŘ ǿƻǊŜ ǘƘŜƛǊ ǿƻƴŘŜǊŦǳƭ /ƘǊƛǎǘƳŀǎ ƧǳƳǇŜǊǎΗ   


